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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

JANUARY 29 - FEBRUARY 2, 1979 

MONDAY, JANUARY 29 

4:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 30 

10:00 a.m. 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31 

10:00 a.m. 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. or after chapel 

1:00 - 1:45 p.m. 

9:00 - 11:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 
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Deadline for adding courses or withdrawing 
from Seminary without penalty. 

Fellowship Club meeting. Mackie Hall Con-
ference Room. Child care provided. Call 
556-3101, ext. 248 for reservations. 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. Louis Cobbs, 
Secretary for Missionary Personnel, Foreign 
Mission Board. 

Chapel: Fellowship of Christians United 
in Service. Ms. Peggy Stout, presiding. 

Chapel: Dr. J. Carroll Trotter, Jr., 
Professor of Preaching and Speech. 

Important Senior Class meeting in Appleby 205 
to discuss class gift. 

Theological Students Fellowship. Mackie Hall 
Conference Room. 

Coffee House sponsored by Student Council 
Social Committee. Mackie Hall Commons Room. 
See notice below. 

Commonwealth Club meeting. Cafeteria 

Methodist students fellowship meeting. 
Cafeteria. 

Sons of the Prophets meeting. Appleby 101. 

ENQUIRY staff meeting. Enquiry office, 
Mackie Hall. 

SPECIAL EVENT: A special, two-day event emphasizing the role 
and personal growth of student wives will be 

held on our campus February 5-6. This event is made possible through the 
recently established fund in honor of Mrs. Esther Adams. The special em-
phasis will begin with a program on February 5 at 7:30 p.m. featuring 
Dr. Charles Petty, formerly with the N.C. Baptist Christian Life Commission 
and now with the Governor's Office on Citizen Affairs. He will be speaking 
in the Bethea Room·on the personal growth of the student/minister's wife. 
Child Care will be available if reservations are made by January 31 (call 
556-3101 ext. 248). A chapel service will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday 
February 6, and at 7:00 p.m. there will be something for everyone at the 
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annual Valentine Banquet for students and their spouses/dates in the cafe-
teria. Tickets for the special buffet dinner and an evening of entertain-
ment and inspiration are $3.50/person. These may be purchased through January 
31 at the Student Affairs Office or from Karol Newboult, Pam Thomason, Debbie 
Cash, Claire Coates, Judy Arrington or Sherry Jett. The banquet will 
feature atribute to Mrs. Esther Adams with contributions by Dr. and Mrs. Win-
ston Pearce, Dr. Theodore Adams and Dr. Randall Lolley. Violin music will 
be provided during the meal with entertainment by a mixed quartet. Child 
care available (50¢ for first child, 35¢ each additional). Call 556-3101, 
ext. 248 for reservations by January 31. 

ENQUIRY STAFF 
MEETING: Both old and new students interested in 

writing for the student newspaper this 
semester are invited to the staff meeting on Friday, February 2, at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Enquiry office, Mackie Hall. 

WOMEN IN MINISTRY: The Women's Issues in Ministry Group will 
be sponsoring a talk by Dr. John E. Steely 

on "Options for Women in Ministry," Wednesday, January 31 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Manor House. Mrs. Steely will also be present to discuss ministry 
opportunities at the Women's Correctional Center in Raleigh. A brief 
business meeting will follow. 

FLORIDA STUDENTS: (A)Dr. Bill Hickem, Associate General Secre-
tary of the Florida Baptist Convention will 

be on campus Friday, February 2. He will be available for interviews 
with senior Florida students and other seniors who are interested in ministry 
op~ortunities in Florida. Sign up in the·Formation in Ministry Office. 
(BJAll Florida students and their spouses are invited to be the guests of 
Florida Baptists for dinner on Thursday, February 1 at 6:.45 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. Please make reservations in the Registrar's office. 

STUDENT CONFERENCE 
HOUSING: The Student Conference on Mission and 

Ministry will be held on the Southeastern 
campus February 23-25. The Housing Committee is seeking accommodations on 
campus for Conference participants. If you can provide housing for a col-
lege age student, please contact Lynn Hamner-Manor extention 272 or at 
556-1638. 

TALENTS NEEDED: Anyone interested in sharing ·cheir talents 
at the Campus Coffeehouse on Thursday, 

February 1, please contact Lynn Hamner-Manor B-5, extention 272 or 556-1638. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS 
INTEREST: Students who are interested in Foreign 

Missions are invited to meet with Dr. Louis 
Cobbs of the Foreign Mission Board, during his visit on campus. He will be 
in the Formation in Ministry Conference Room (next to Appleby Chapel) on 
Monday, January 29, 7:00-9:00 p.m. and Tuesday, January 30, 11:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. 

GYM HOURS: Due to expanded use of the gym for a 
seminary class and other activities, the 

following schedule will be effective for the spring semester: 
Monday 2-6:00 p.m., 7-9:00 p.m. 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
Friday 

2-6:00 p.m., 7-9:00 p.m. 
2-5:00 p.m. 
2-6:00 p.m., 7-9:00 p.m. 
Reserved for class 3:00-5:00 p.m. 

At other times, between 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday- Friday, a key may 
be checked out for 2 hour periods from the Student Affairs office. I.D. 
cards are required-for key checkout. During scheduled intramural games, 
the basketball court is reserved. 

CAMPUS STORE 
NIGHT HOURS: 

and visit us during this time? 

The campus store will be open from 
8:30 p.m. - 10:30 p.m. on Tuesday and 
Thursday nights. Why not take a break 
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